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Dear Parents/Guardians

We are looking forward to welcoming your children as part of our school community, from September 2024.  In order for us to be best prepared for their arrival we ask that you please complete the form below; if you have more than one child who will be joining please complete a separate form for each child.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lZBIT9e580SojBnksxfP7OzDjrhwMXlBrC6WVmUhsnhUQk84SElQOE1ES0MzQloxOFZJTk0zMzdJMC4u

It is also important that we collate information regarding transport requirements.  Attached is information from Wiltshire County Council regarding transport applications. If you require the bus service that we charter for out-of-catchment areas, (which services Enford, Netheravon, Bulford, Tidworth and Collingbourne areas), please follow the link below to complete the form.

https://forms.office.com/e/auFP9eyBiA

Kind regards 
Miss Dean
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